Cokeville High School

April 2025 Newsletter

April 2 - Donkey BB Fundraiser

April 4 - Friday School w/Mr. Thomas
For all Sports and Activities
please see:

April 5 - National ACT Test Day
(hosted in various locations)

April 8 - State ACT Test (All Juniors) @CHS
April 11 - Freshman Dinner

April 11 - Junior Prom
The calendar is always changing.

please check it regularly for up-
to-date information.

April 14-17 - SBO Primary Election Week

April 22 - May 7 - WYTOPP Testing 7-10th grades
(schedule on calendar)

April 22 - Music Fesfival @Evanston

April 23 - Music Festival Concert
April 25 - Friday School w/Mr. Linford & Mr. Burgoyne
April 30- May 2 - State Art

May 2 - Friday School w/Core Teachers
(schedule on calendar)
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A Message From...

rDecr Parents and Guardians, ‘

It's hard o believe we're heading inte April; with all the exciting events the end of the year holds! Please keep a close
eye on the calendar, as changes to sporfs events may occur due to weather conditions.

Several district, state, and national fests will take place between now and the end of the school year. Thank you for
encouraging your students to do thelr best on these assessments. CHS faculty and staff look forward fo finishing the year strong.

Track season is always a bit unpredictable. Events can be rescheduled quickly depending on the weather and the
availability of other meets, which are often in flux. If you have the opportunity, please come out and cheer on our track
athletes as they represent our school and community. Those who have run track before, know it takes hard work and mental
toughness to push through the pain and compete at a high level. Good luck to our frack teams!

It's fime for end-of-year testing. These assessments help determine student placement from junior high fo high schoal,
open the door to more rigorous courses, qualify students for scholarships, and guide instructional decisions. Please encourage
your students to do their best—ensure they get a good night's sleep, eaf a healthy breakfast, and are prepared. The testing
schedule is availlable on the calendar. We're exclted to see the success our students will achievel!

A big thank you fo the many community members who supported the musicall It fruly takes a team effort to put on a
production. From donated treats, found props. volunteer time, and helping students learn their parfs and music, your support
was essential. We're excited to announce next year’'s musical: Newsies! It promises to be a fun and energetic show. Feel free to
reach out if you have any questions.

As we approach the end of the year, we also look forward to celebrations. Students qualify for these events based on their
behavior and academic performance. Please continue encouraging your students in both areas. We lock forward to
recognizing their success through awards assemblies, reward activities, and conversations that celebrate their hard work.

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to reach ouf to CHS or your student’s individual teachers.

Best regards,
Kenneth Dietz
Cokeville K-12 Principal

-

MJ Nate, won third place in the Hamsfork Museum art contest, Students were to research southern Wyoming history
and submit an artwork that portrayed that event. MJ sketched a picture of the first JC Penny store. She was awarded
a cerfificate, white ribbon and $20. We would like to congratulate her is this fun achievement.
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ﬁ Congrats MJ!



A Message From...

. April is here and we are starting to wind things up for the school year. It's hard to believe. I think
time just keeps going by faster and faster.
A couple of things for you to be mindful of ...
There are a few who have signed up for track but still need to pay the fee for it. $40 for HS track and $30 for JH track. This
needs to be paid asap.
Please remember to sign up for a yearbook at the office or on the online form that Mrs. Nate has sent to each of you. The price is
$55 and it will be online so you can pay for it there or bring money to the school.
The freshmen dinner will be April 11th. Please make sure you get your tickets purchased and support our freshmen as they make

money to go to Washington DC. The prom will follow that evening. Hoping for great weather and a fun filled evening.
Hope you each have a wonderful month of April. -Lynne
“April Showers: Brightening the world one flower at a time!"

. April will be a liftle more laid back in the library. We are going to try to have a
few more small activities for the kids to help them continue reading through April. The genre of the month will
be Action/Adventure. Kids will continue to get a small tfreat for reading off the New Release Shelf and the
Genre of the Month Shelf. Book Genre Bingo will continue through April as well. We are also trying to proofread
and process as many books as possible so we can be ready to order more next fall. - Madi Pauni

. Did you know that the school nurses have a web page on the LCSD2 website?
You can find it under "Family and Students.” then look to the right and click "Student Health Services” or go
fo hitps://lcsd2.org/student-health/.

On the Student Health Services page you can find: contact information, school forms, illness guidelines, and
much more.- Alisa Pond

Cokeville High School wants you to stay connected:

Facebook - hitps://www.facebook.com/cokevillepanthers/

Instagram- https://www.instagram.com/cokevillepanthers/?hl=en

Website - chs.lcsd2.org

Infinite Campus- hitps://Icsd2.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/lincoln2.jsp

Canvas- https://lcsd2.instructure.com/login/Idap

Food Services - hitps://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/index.php?sid=2203112038378528
Free and Reduced Meal Applications - htfps://lcsd2. org/free-reduced-application-instructions/
School Health Nurse - hitps://lcsd2.org/student-health/

Please note that changes to schedules and events are updated on these sites regularly.




